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Welcome back to everyone after Half Term—we hope you all had a good 

time!  

This is a short term now so lots and lots to fit in. Its very exciting ! We finish 

for the Summer Holidays on Tuesday 20th July.  

We want to thank everyone for their continued support wearing face 

masks on school grounds 

We still have a number of Nursery places available so please contact the 

School Office if you require further information 

All our children received a  

sports bag. Included were a 

cricket bat, tennis bat/balls, 

cones, bean bags, football, 

skipping rope and a hoop.  

Enjoy using all this super    

equipment children, and we 

look forward to you showing us 

your new skills 

Y3 concentrating hard ! They are learning to tell the time 

If you would like the Y6 

class photo, please 

bring your order form 

back by Monday  28th 

June at the latest, thank 

you 



 

 

 

Yr 1 had great fun in their music lesson making instruments from plastic     

bottles, drums and tins filled with beans. It certainly made a lot of noise ! 

Y2 showing some       

amazing artwork—

interpretations of L S 

Lowry’s work. A very   

famous Manchester  

artist 

Our Talent Show has to be a little different this year due to the Covid                 

restrictions, however it didn’t spoil the fun ! Each class recorded their              

various skills and we certainly have a LOT OF TALENT at St Johns !!  

This is Yr4 enjoying the show. Massive well done to everyone, you are all 

stars !!!! 
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